
VT 14 Bridge Project Construction Update Week of November 28 – December 2 
 
This week the contractor on the VT 14 Bridge Project will complete installation of a 42-inch drainage 
culvert 8-14 feet underneath US 2 and related site work.  The work includes:  
 

• Installing the remainder of the 42" Hobas pipe to the concrete headwall location 
• Excavating, forming, pouring and curing the concrete headwall at the end of the pipe inlet 
• Picking up the steel casings along the river bank 
• Patching the roadway pavement near guardrail and reshaping the slope behind the guardrail 

with stone fill 
• Removing the jack & bore equipment used to tunnel the 42” pipe under US 2 and filling in the 

jacking pit 
 
Construction will occur days and potentially Monday and Tuesday evenings.  The day time work will be 
done with little interference with traffic except to get equipment and materials in and out of the work 
area. During the night work (6 PM to 6 AM) there will be alternating traffic. Flaggers will assist motorists 
through the construction zone when travel is limited to one lane. 
 
Throughout construction the speed limit through E Montpelier village will be 25 mph.  
 
PLEASE DRIVE WITH CAUTION THROUGH THE WORK ZONE AND “HANDS FREE” IF USING A CELL 
PHONE 
 
 


